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As you may recall, the University of British Columbia 
(UBC) and MIRU will be working in collaboration on 
the EECV2 Trial with MIRU acting as the Data 
Coordinating Centre and UBC as the Clinical 
Coordinating Centre.  As a result of this collaboration, 
we experienced a slight delay in our centres being 
able to receive the Clinical Study Agreement. We are 
pleased to report that an Inter-Institutional Agreement 
between UBC and MIRU at Sunnybrook and Women’s College Health 
Sciences Centre has now been signed.  The Clinical Study Agreements are 
on their way to all interested centres.  Once your signed ethics approval 
and Clinical Study Agreements have been received by us at our UBC, 
Clinical Coordinating Centre, you will be ready to begin recruitment! We 
apologize for the delay and now look forward to moving ahead.  Thank you 
for your patience and continued support of the EECV2 Trial! 

 
 

  

 
 

The EECV2 Protocol has been translated into Spanish and is now available 
for those centres that require it.  Please do not hesitate to contact us at 
eecv2@cw.bc.ca if you would like to receive a Spanish version of the 
EECV2 protocol.  The protocol is also available on the website 
(www.utoronto.ca/miru/eecv2). 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 
We are very excited to announce that the 1st EECV2 
collaborators meeting will be held in Toronto April 13th to 15th, 
2005. We look forward to seeing many of you and discussing 
the EECV2 Trial.  More detailed information will follow shortly.  
 
 

 
 
Congratulations to Sonya Mergler on the birth of her 
new baby boy.  Thank you for your work at MIRU and 
with the EECV2 Trial.  You will be missed and we 
eagerly await your return to MIRU next year.  
Meanwhile, enjoy your new full time job!  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We would like to welcome two new EECV2 coordinators, Ariadna 
Fernandez and Reena Gill.  

 

• Ariadna will be located at UBC with Eileen 
Hutton, our Principal Investigator, and will be 
involved in the clinical coordination of the 
study. 

• Reena will be located at MIRU and will be 
involved in the data coordination for the 
study. 

 

Welcome aboard to both of you! 
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